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11th December 2015 

AUTUMN 2  WEEK 6 

Dates for your 

diary: 

 

15th December 2015 

Unity Theatre 

Years 1-6 

16th December 2015 

Christmas Jumpers 

F1 &F2 Nativity 9:30am 

Christmas Dinner Day 

17th December 2015 

Y6 

Carol Service 

18th December 2015 

to 

5th January 2016 

School closed for                

Christmas holiday 

Holiday 

           Telephone Number : 677 3231                Website: sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk 

Special Points of        

Interest: 

 Staff chang-

es 

 Reply Slips  

 Messy           

Christmas 

 Christmas 

performance 

dates 

 Children’s 

Raffle 

Unity Theatre 

Years 1—6  will be going to see ‘The Prin-

cess and the Pea’ on Tuesday 15th De-

cember.  There will be a voluntary contri-

bution of £5 per child to assist with the 

cost.  If you have not already done so 

please return permission slips on Mon-

day 14th  or your child will not be able 

to attend. 

SEN 

There will be a drop in service for any parents with 

SEN concerns at 3.30pm every Thursday with Ms 

Daniels starting on 14th January.  Appointments  are 

on a first come first seen basis 

Staff Changes for January 

After 25 years of commitment to Sandbrook, Mr McKee is ready for a change and will 

be off to new adventures in January.  We will be gathering together to bid him farewell 

next week so if any parents have any memories or messages to be shared with him at 

the event please let us know via the office.  If you wish to contribute to our Sandbrook 

gift please see reception staff.  Mr Atkinson will also be leaving us in January. 

We wish them both a happy and successful future in whatever lies ahead. And thank 

them for their huge contribution to life at Sanbrook.   

We have interviewed, observed and appointed Miss Williams to the team.  Miss Wil-

liams is , a highly experienced teacher from a Liverpool school and we look forward to 

welcoming her on board.  Miss Williams will take Mr McKee’s set for the mornings and 

some of Y5 in the afternoons.  Miss Dobson will also be taking some of year 5 in the 

afternoons.  (Parents of Y5 will be receiving separate information) 

Mrs Pitman’s knee is well on the mend and we hope to have her back in Y4 in the New 

Year. 

Salvation Army Messy Christmas 

This event is now FULL w we cannot 

take any more names. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Children can wear a Christmas jumper 

on Wednesday 16th December for a do-

nation of 50p for our continued support 

of MacMillan Cancer.  Please do not 

rush out to buy a new one but encour-

age the children to make and add items 

to a jumper already at home.  A prize 

will be given for the best one. 

Reply Slips Reminder 

Please ensure you return your reply slips for Christmas lunch (FS2 - Year 6) 

Children’s Raffle 

We will be selling tickets next week up until 3.15pm on Thursday 17th at a cost of 50p a 

strip.  The draw will take place on Friday during assembly time.  Please note this is only 

open to children in Sandbrook School. 




